


Let us acknowledge the traditional custodians of this 
land, the Darumbal people, and pay our respects to the 

Elders, past, present and future, for they hold the 
memories, the traditions, the culture and the hopes of 

Indigenous Australia. 







• Key contact for students and parents

• Set and enforce academic expectations 

• Work with other staff to ensure all students’ 

needs are being met 

• Monitor student progress





























All students are invited and encouraged to 

attend Mass regularly at St Joseph’s Cathedral 

with the Parish community. 

• Thursday Morning Mass – held every 

Thursday at 8:00am 

• TCC Parish Mass – held once a term on a 

Saturday evening at 6:00pm in St Joseph’s 

Cathedral 

Students are also given the opportunity to 

receive the Sacraments if they and their 

families wish to.  













✓ Help students to be organised (it’s the key at TCC)

✓ Set HW/study area if possible

✓ Encourage your child to read their emails/Teams pages 

for information from teachers including key info about 

sport (trials) and cultural events 

✓ Encourage your child to use their Student Planner 

effectively to write down all HW?

✓ Check updates – including assessment calendars, emails 

& TCC Weekly News 



✓ Help your child to take responsibility to have their uniform ready

✓ Students should check their timetable & pack their bag ready for the next day of school

✓ Students should have their PE gear (swimming gear ready)

✓ Students should place their belongings in the same place every day (helps students to become more organised)

✓ This avoids unnecessary stress and rush in the mornings

✓ Contact the College if you need anything. We are always here to help (Pastoral Matters –House Deans)
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